
Balanced Planning, Inc. 855 Bordeaux Way, Suite 100 Phone: (707) 261-8719
Napa, CA 94558 Fax: (707) 253-0135

e-mail: beth(aswgnapa. com

January 27, 2010

John McDowell
Napa County Conservation, Development

and Planning Department
1195 Third Street
Napa, CA 94559

SUBJECT: ST. REGIS NAPA VALLEY, ALUC APPLICATION

Dear John:

I am writing on behalf of my client, SR Napa, LLC to request a continuance of
the St. Regis Napa Valley project currently scheduled for the February 3, 2010
Airport Land Use Commission meeting. If the schedule allows, we would request that
the item be continued to the next available Planning Commission date of February
17, 2010.

Although the Napa ALUC is bound by statutory requirement to hear this
request within 60 days of application (California Public Utilities Code Sec. 21670 et
seq.), the applicant has agreed to waive this requirement and extend the time line for
an additional 30 days from the date of this letter.

Sincerely,

/t
Beth Painter
Balanced Planning

Cc: Jeff Selby
Kevin Teague
Michael Allen
Jim Hare

RECEIVED
JAN27 ZOlO

NAPA CO. CONSRVATtON
DEVELOPMENT & PLANNING DEPT.


